
 

 
 

 
 
 
RESULTS OF THE INTERNAL CALL FOR MOBILITY FELLOWSHIPS OF THE 
ERASMUS+ KA203 INCLUDEED PROJECT FOR THE PARTICIPATION IN 
TECHNICAL AND ACADEMIC TRAINING COURSES IN THE UNIVERSITY OF 
HEIDELBERG (6TH AND 8TH DECEMBER, 2022). 

 

 

The applicants were ordered as follows: 

1) Veronica Bagaglini  

2) Alessia Caviglia 

3) Irene Cerqua 

 

Thus, the two international mobility grants of the Erasmus+ INCLUDEED Project (2020-1-ES01- 

KA203-081885) for training courses at the University of Heidelberg for teaching and research staff 
are granted to Veronica Bagaglini and Alessia Caviglia.  

In case of withdrawal of any of the selected applicants, the others will be accepted in the order 
presented. 

 
For any further information, interested parties may contact matteo.viale@unibo.it. 

Bologna, November 14th, 2022. 

 
 
 
The Universiy of Bologna INCLUDEED Project Director 
Matteo Viale 
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